No. EDN-H(8)B(3)/2011/Adm./Voe./Sch.
Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh.

Phone No. 0177-2653120, Fax :0177-2812882

i i th
Dated: Shimla — 171001, the. 9 August, 2021
To
All the Principals,
Govt. Degree/Skt/Pvt/GIA Colleges,
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject:- Regarding admission schedule for the session 2021-22.
Sir,

This is in continuation to this office letter of even No. dated 5™ August.
2021 to the subject cited above.

In this context, it is to inform you that the admission date in undergraduate
classes 1% year to 3" year in the colleges of the state is extended upto 23" August, 2021 in
general and public interest.

You are therefore, directed to take further necessary action accordingly and

make sure that no student is left out at your level. This may be widely publicized so that no

student is left unaware of the extension of admission date. (_\

(Dr. Amarjeet K. Sharma)
Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
email-1D-dhe-sml-hp@gov.in
Ph.No. 0177-2656621
Endst. No.  the Shimla dated: Faly, 2021
Copy for information to:-
1. The Secretary (Education) to the Govt. of H.P. , Shimla 02.
2, e Registrar HPU, Summerhill Shimla-5.
3 T.0. IT Cell, Directorate of Higher Education, H.P. with the directions to upload the same
on departmental website.

4, Guard file. A’E{Q’_‘b
4

Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
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